From: Brendan Reilly <Brendan.Reilly@cityofchicago.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 4, 2025 12:03 PM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: Educational / Diplomatic Delegation Trip to Israel

Good afternoon, Steve:

| recently traveled to Israel in my official capacity as part of a delegation of Illinois and City of Chicago
legislators. The trip spanned August 23 to August 28.

The trip's expenses were covered by the offices of the Consulate General of Israel to the Midwest and
Israel’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

Please reach out if you require any additional information. Thank you!



